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Benton and Franklin Counties Submit Amended Reopening Plan 
 

June 19, 2020 
 
Benton and Franklin Counties submitted a joint amended reopening plan to 
Washington State Secretary of Health John Weisman on Friday, June 19, 2020. 
 
Benton and Franklin County Commissioners, city managers, mayors, law 
enforcement and health district staff have been in communication to develop a 
modified reopening plan that will keep our residents safe as we work to get our 
counties on the track to reopening.  
 
The Benton-Franklin Board of Health wants to remind the public to continue to follow 
all the precautions in Phase 1, including wearing face coverings in public, staying at 
least six feet away from other people, practicing excellent hand hygiene and staying 
home when they’re sick. More information on COVID-19 can be found on Benton-
Franklin Health District’s website at www.bfhd.wa.gov/covid-19. 
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